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Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 9 Information Evening 

As part of your child’s return to school, we are pleased to invite you to our Year 9 Information Evening.   

Date: Wednesday 16th October 
Time: 5:00pm-6:00pm 
Location: School Hall 

During the evening, you will have the opportunity to: 

• Meet the Year 9 Team: Get to know the key stage leads who will be working closely with your child 
this year. 

• Learn About the Curriculum: Understand the subjects your child will be studying and the 
expectations for homework, assessments, and exams.  We will also briefly introduce the Options 
timeline as your child moves towards Key Stage 4.  

• Explore Extracurricular Activities: Discover the wide range of clubs, sports, and activities available to 
enhance your child’s school experience. 

• Be Mind and Brain Aware: develop an understanding of the teenage brain and how we can use this 
information to support learning and well-being. 

• Understand School Policies: Gain insight into important school policies, including our new behaviour 
curriculum, attendance, and the use of digital devices. 

In advance of the evening, please email any questions or areas that you would like to be covered to 
enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk and title your email Year 9 Information Evening. We will then make sure 
that we tailor the evening to best suit your needs. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

The Year 9 Team 
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